











Together Everyone Achieves More

Dear Parents and Carers

We hope that your children have been enjoying the theatre visits we have had in school this week. We are all missing our usual educational visits, but we hope you agree that having visitors in and using 'virtual visits' is the next best thing for the time being. We have virtual visits from the London Fire Brigade for years 2 and 5 next week as well to look forward to. We have also been celebrating London Maths Week, so do ask your children what they have been doing for that.

Our 'catch-up' clubs are ending today, so please ensure children are collected 3:00-3:20pm as of Monday. Attendance at these clubs has been fantastic, and we would like to thank all parents and carers for their support, as well as staff for working hard to run these. Please remember, if you do need additional childcare we have spaces in breakfast club and 6 o'clock club. Contact the office for more information.

Next week we will have all of our Sports Days. Please make sure your child wears school PE kit (no branded clothing please), and that they bring plenty of water. We are very sad that we can't have families along to watch as we ordinarily do, but we will make sure the children have an enjoyable time.

As you will be aware, we have had to send home some class bubbles in the past week due to positive Covid-19 cases. We all know that rates in Newham, and the country as a whole, are rising rapidly. As such it is vital that all families follow the rules at all times. Please remember that if anyone in your household, or one of your bubbles, develops any symptoms (cough OR temperature OR loss of taste or smell) then your entire household must self-isolate. Please do not send your child/ren to school in this case. The only reason you can leave the house is to have a PCR test. Please also inform us via Studybugs or email. We know that the rules can be confusing, but if you are unsure please give us a call and we will do our best to help.

Have a wonderful weekend Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield





WE ARE PLAISTOW

COMMUNITY ASSEMBLY.

Join us at your local Community Assembly to learn about the community projects which have been put forward by your local Working Group. This is your chance to hear directly from applicants about their proposals and get a greater understanding of how funding of £100,000 will be spent in your neighbourhood.

Monday 12 July, 6-7.30pm on Zoom

A British Sign Language interpreter will be available.

To register your place visit the Community Assemblies section at www.newhamco-create.co.uk

WE INVITE YOU TO JOIN US AND CELEBRATE OUR ACHIEVEMENTS

2020/21 TTLT **AWARDS**

You are invited to attend The Tapscott Learning Trust's annual awards ceremony 8th July - 1:30pm

A LINK TO STREAM THIS YEARS AWARDS CEREMONY VIA YOUTUBE WILL BE MADE AVAILABLE

Issue 36

2nd July 2021 to 9th July 2021

Dinner Week Menu: 2

















































Debate Mate National Final

We are delighted to announce that once again Curwen is one of the highest performing debate teams in the country! Having taken part in the Debate Mate National League, the school were invited back to take part in the national finals along with the other top 12 schools. The children had the very difficult task of arguing that 'Saving money is more important than climate change' which was tricky as most of them disagreed! They impressed the judges and opposition with their creative points and confident speaking styles. Reaching the finals was especially impressive, as the whole team are in Year 5. We can't wait to see how they do next year!

Well done to all the children who took part in Debate Mate and helped the team reach the final this year and a special well done to Aisha, Fatima, Sena, Shahryar and Thalia who competed in the finals.





Contact Details

If you have changed any of your contact details you must inform the office as soon as possible so your child's details can be updated. Please note that it is vital for us to have your child's/your details in case of any emergencies.







Maths Week Stars



AM— Maria & Immanuel PM— Victoria & Priyo

RDR— Luisa RM— Abdullah

RF— Lily RS— Ianis

1K— Brey 1C— Dawood

1M— Kairui 1D— Lucas

2L— Yilin 2B— Weitang

2R— Zi 2M— Jasmine

3B— Khadeejah C 3G— Gheorghe

3H— Khadijah 3L— Kawthar

4C— India-Rae 4N— Enzo F

4B— Peter 4A— Chermani

5C— Ammaar 5B— Ana

5W— Isra 5L— Michael

6I— Rohan 6K— Gua Gua & Tod

6U— Zamiul 6B— Hale & Irfan

LST1— Raieed LST2— Tune

BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE

5W & 5L -100% attendance

Core Skills Logo Competition

Thank you to all the children who entered the Core Skills Logo Competition. It was truly amazing to see the creativity that you all have. It was so hard to select the winners. The winning images will be turned into logos which will go around the school for the launch of our Core Skills in the autumn term. As you can see, in some Core Skills we selected more than one winner. This means that your design ideas will be merged to create one logo. We have uploaded the designs on our website, please visit the website to view them!

We look forward to seeing your ideas come to life in the Autumn.



Core Skill	Child's name	Class
Communication	Cleopatra	4C
Strive for Success	Alex	4N
Innovation	India-Rae	4C
Reflection	Hawaa Rahman	1M
	Fatima L	5C
Leadership	Alhaaz	1K
	Raima	1M
	Amelia	4N
Teamwork	Aryan	4A
	Laiba	3B
	Joshua	1C
	Heather	4C
Empathy	Fatima	5L
	Amelia	4N
	India-Rae	4C
Resilience	Aaron F	1D
	Courtney	4N